
 
 
 
April CCC Report: 
The Committee did not meet in full this past month, but did correspond via e-mail. 
 
We have worked with Gretchen Henry to produce the ballot for Faculty Senate elections 
in May. (The ballot can be found at this link.) We have at least one candidate for each 
open position, but encourage more Senators to run for open slots.   
 
I particularly would like to see at least one more candidate for Chair and Vice-chair of 
the Faculty Senate this year. 
 
Ben Foster 
Chair, CCC  
 

http://louisville.edu/facultysenate/elections-1/2016/ballot-2016

